
 

February 2, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2112 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2112 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2112 would permit the board of trustees of a county law library to authorize the chief 

judge of a district court to use attorney fees maintained in county law library budgets for the 

purpose of facilitating and enhancing functions of the district court.  

 

 The Kansas Association of Counties indicates that HB 2112 would have no fiscal effect 

county budgets, but would allow unused funding to assist district courts. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


